
Teresa Conway


From: Teresa Conway


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 2:00 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Please resign


Lying to the American people and destroying the credibility of NOAA is a huge disgrace. All for the fragile


ego of our president.


You don't belong in your position-you are compromised


Teresa Conway


Former believer in the mission of NOAA and funder through federal taxes


Sent from my iPhone



	Please resign

